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Reimagine Agriculture comments on the zero draft of the UNEA-5 Ministerial Declaration
(Version circulated on November 3, 2021)

- Reimagine Agriculture thanks the Presidency for consulting broadly on the proposed
outline.

- While there is some reference to land and land use in the outline, we feel it would be
important that the Vision expressly mention unsustainable agricultural practices.

- We also believe that agriculture and/or agricultural practices should be mentioned in the
Operative Section in the context of sustainable land use in OP9.
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